
 

Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council Meeting of 27 February 2003 

10. GREERS ROAD – PROPOSED KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL 
 
 The Board received a report from the Project Consultation Leader seeking approval to distribute the 

concept plan outlining the proposed renewal of dish channels on the east side of Greers Road from 
Harewood Road to Langdons Road.  The report was also submitted to the Fendalton/Waimairi 
Community Board. 

 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1. That the publicity plan for this project be approved. 
 
 2. That one on one consultation take place with affected residents. 


